
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

City of Gardena 

Beautification Commission 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the 

Beautification Commission scheduled for     

Thursday, June 19, 2025,  

has been cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on  

Thursday, July 17, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. 
 

 

Dated this 17th day of June, 2025 

 

 

/s/ MINA SEMENZA 

City Clerk 

 
 


